
From: Matthew Long
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Regulatory Notice 22-14 FINRA Requests Comment on Proposed Trade Reporting Requirements for Over-The-

Counter Options Transactions
Date: Monday, August 1, 2022 1:28:47 PM

WARNING: External Sender! Exercise caution with links, attachments and
requests for login information.

I support OTC reporting for regulatory purposes. Any time there isn't reporting required or
there is opposition to reportingI  believe fully that it becomes a vessel for corruption.
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